
 

 
 
 

 

 

For additional information, please contact the Press Office of Enel Perú:  
Henry Canales, henry.canales@enel.com T +51 965 948 823  
Isabel Martell, isabel.martell@enel.com T +51 938 480 924  
Follow us on Twitter: @EnelPeru 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
ENEL LAUNCHES ASSISTANCE CAMPAIGN TO RECONNECT THE 
ELECTRICAL SERVICE OF 9 THOUSAND CLIENTS IN CERCADO DE 
LIMA AND CALLAO 
 

• The Client Reinsertion Program offers benefits to formalize the electrical connections 
of clients in Lima and Callao. 

• This program is one of the initiatives that Enel Distribución Perú has been developing 
to bring energy to more and more people in its concession area. 

 
Lima, September 1st, 2021. In order to continue bringing energy to more and more homes in 
its concession area, Enel Distribución Perú has been developing a special client reinsertion 
program that seeks to formalize users who do not have an electrical connection due to lack of 
economic resources or accumulation of debts. Through the program, customers will have 
access to special rates for reconnection and will be able to access other benefits such as 
financing plans for their new connections. In this way, the goal of Enel Distribución Perú is to 
help 9,000 retired customers receive electricity once again in the north and center of Lima and 
Callao. 
 
“This program will not only allow many residents of our concession area to have power again, 
but it will also guarantee the security of the connections, since they will be installed by Enel 
personnel. This way, there will be no fire risk that could endanger life, contrary to what happens 
with clandestine connections". said Karen Manrique, Deputy Manager of Customer 
Engagement at Enel Perú. 
 
What are the benefits of the program? 
 

• The neighbors will have access to the electricity service once again. 

• Customers who sign up for the program will receive a one-time special price for single-

phase and three-phase connections: S/ 180 and S/ 340 respectively (with a 50% down 

payment and 3 installments for the rest of the balance in both cases). 

• Customers who were disconnected due to debt will be able to access a financing 

agreement by requesting their reconnection, after qualifying. 

 

For more information, contact us via WhatsApp at 939-605-111, option 13, or by visit us 
at our Service Centers. 
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